
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Requests for Consultations 
 
 

Consultation requests for the March 2021 ELPT sessions 

can be made to Mrs. Nicholin Brathwaite-Copeland at 

Nicholin.Brathwaite-Copeland@sta.uwi.edu from June 

1st to July 1st 2021. 

 

Please note that consultation sessions will be conducted 

virtually due to COVID – 19 restrictions. 

 

Consultations incur no cost, and unsuccessful ELPT 

candidates are strongly advised to request and attend 

these free consultations. 
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